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PRESS RELEASE

LINDALE ISD TEMPORARY CANCELS CLASSES

Despite our ongoing Lindale ISD health and safety protocols, we have seen a

significant number of students and staff absent due to illnesses. This increase mirrors

what we are seeing throughout the area and across the state.

We have made the difficult decision to close all Lindale ISD schools on Friday,

January 21.

This will allow staff and students who are currently out sick, to recover and to

minimize the possibility of more community spread of Covid-19 and other viruses.

LISD’s custodial staff will use this time to implement our COVID-19 deep cleaning

protocol at all of our facilities.

Students will not have the responsibility of making up school work during this

temporary closure on Friday, January 21. Again, no virtual learning is required.



Please be advised that all high school UIL activities will continue as scheduled

throughout this temporary closure.

We are asking students, staff and parents to be cautious with your activities

during this time away from school. COVID-19 cases are increasing not just in our

community but in neighboring areas as well.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to having everyone

back at school on Monday, January 24 to resume a normal schedule. Please continue to

visit our website and social media sites for information and updates.
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